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All Lanes Along SR 76 Middle Segment are Now Open
Commuters are getting a wonderful gift just in time for the holidays. Tomorrow, November 20, the final 
eastbound lane between Melrose Drive and South Mission Road will open to traffic.
 
As part of the Middle Segment Project, the original 2-lane highway was reconstructed into four lanes. All four 
lanes are now open and in their final configuration.
 
The improvements to the SR 76 are part of the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act and the voter 
approved half-cent sales tax program, TransNet, which funds the region’s transportation projects. The San 
Diego Association of Governments (SANDAG) administers TransNet and works in partnership with Caltrans to 
build the SR 76 Middle Segment. This new four-lane highway will be a key transportation asset to help meet 
future travel demand.
 
Have a safe and wonderful holiday!
SANDAG/Caltrans Project Team
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